
ST. ILLTYD’S CATHOLIC 

HIGH SCHOOL 
Newport Road, Rumney,  

Cardiff CF3 1XQ 
Tel: 029 2077 8174 
Email: stilltydshigh@cardiff.gov.uk 

Website: www.stilltyds.org.uk  

Headteacher: Mr D B Thomas 
 

YSGOL UWCHRADD 

GATHOLIG ILLTUD SANT 
Heol Casnewydd, Rhymney,  

Caerdydd CF3 1XQ 
Ffôn: 029 2077 8174 

Ebost: stilltydshigh@cardiff.gov.uk 

Gwefan: www.stilltyds.org.uk  

Prifathro: Mr D B Thomas 
 

Together in Christ, we make a difference 

11th December 2020  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Yesterday morning I was informed by Welsh Government and the local authority that the ten days isolation period 
could be applied retrospectively and that meant our Year groups could return on Monday.  Yesterday evening I was 
informed on the news that all secondary schools were closing from Monday.  
  
If you have been confused and frustrated by this may I assure you that you are not alone.  
  
We have been directed by the Welsh Government to close the school and we have to move to blended learning for 
the last week of term.  
  
There is an understanding that while not attending school there is less structure for pupils and thus following their 
usual timetable can be difficult. As such a timetable for pupils to follow is published on our website at 
www.stilltyds.org.uk/coronavirus/covid-19  
  
The day is split into three sessions to give pupils some structure to their day while working from home. Each task 
should take no more than 1 hour to complete and additional resources are available on the school website for 
learners who complete all tasks. Work set is to be scheduled to appear at the start of each session.  
  
If you have any problems accessing the learning resources or require any ICT support please 
contact itsupport@stilltyds.org.uk   
  
For any subject specific enquiries pupils are to contact their individual subject teachers.  
  
Any other enquiries please contact the Head of Year.  
  
School, for all year groups and pupils is due to start again on Monday January 4th 2021.  
  

Once more may I wish you and your families a happy and restful Christmas.  
  
We look forward to welcoming everybody back in the New Year.  
  
Best Wishes  
  

  
Mr D B Thomas  
Headteacher  
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